From: Sarah Deumling

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony on HB 5542, OWRD Budget
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 7:47:01 AM

I am a family forestland owner in Polk County who feels our water resources are our most
basic and precious resources. Without adequate and clean water nothing else matters. | would
urge anyone in a position to decide - to decide in favor of generously funding all measures to
protect and conserve our water with an eye to the needs of future generations.

In particular 1 urge your support for packages 101 and 105 of HB 5422 and that you keep in
mind the interests of all citizens of Oregon without giving special consideration to private
interests.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Sarah Deumling
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